
SAVE THE EARTH ARTROCK 
AUCTION ANNOUNCED 
FOR 2016 

I n  recognition  of  the  recent                              announcement  that  Kenny               
Rogers  will  hold  “The  Gambler’s 
Last Deal” Farewell Tour  in 2016, 
we  are  honored  to  auction  off  a              
Sunburst  Fender  Stratocaster  
electric  guitar*  signed  exclusively 
by Kenny Rogers for the Save The 
Earth Foundation.  
 
In order to help support the vital mission of Save The 
Earth Foundation and to own this one‐of‐a‐kind piece 
of  musical  memorabilia,  you  must  register  at:   
http://savetheearth.net/save­the­earth­auction/ 
and place your bid by MAY 31, 2016. 
 
*includes Certificate of Authenticity 

ST. FRANCIS HIGH SCHOOL 
STUDENTS FUNDED BY STE 
TO SOLVE ENVIRONMENTAL 
ISSUES; SCHOOL SENDS SAVE 
THE EARTH FOUNDATION 
AWARD TO POPE FRANCIS IN 
THE VATICAN. 
 
 

S ave The Earth Foundation held a video 
contest at St. Francis High School in        
Watsonville, California. 

The contestants were asked to 
read “Emotion For The Ocean” by 
Chet Forrest and then make a 
video on one of the subjects in 
the book. Winners were given 
certificates and a Save The Earth 
pin and keychain. The contest 
was a   prototype for future 
events and a lot was learned from 
this initial effort. Students were asked to create 
videos that were 5 minutes or less, but in retro-
spect it was realized that 30 second videos could 
be used as PSAs on TV and radio. The next con-
test will now focus on 30 seconds or less video 

spots which will be used to 
further the message of saving 
our earth.   
In addition to the school’s       
recycling program, STE and 
NOAA’s Ocean Guardian        
Program helped the school’s 
Ecology Club to install a new 
Hydration System reducing the 

use of, and saving the ocean 
from, single-use plastic bottles.  
 
Students at St. Francis are 
hopeful that their namesake 

Pope Francis will tell the world about their little 
school that can serve as an example for what oth-
ers can do to help Save The Earth.  
 
“Emotion for the Ocean” is the result of joint efforts between the Save the 
Earth Foundation and a past award winning member of NOAA’s Monterey 
Bay National Marine Sanctuary Advisory Council. 100 % of the book sale 
profits go directly to Ocean Research in the Sanctuary. Order from  
Amazon.com or download FREE at savetheearth.org. 

Save the Earth Voice™
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Marissa DeVogelaere,          

a  key member of the 

school’s Ecology Club, is 

pictured here with the 

new Hydration Station. 

Brought to you by the same people who made the book “Emotion 
for the Ocean” and CD “Moods of the Ocean,” the Save The Earth 
CD2, featuring 3 bonus tracks from music legend Neil Young, will 
inspire you to do your part to Save The 
Earth.  Tracks include “World Oceans Day,” 
“All We Have To Do             Is Frack,” and  “Mother 
Nature’s Crying.”                 

 

 

The CD is available at www. savetheearth.org 



PROJECTS SUPPORTED BY SAVE 
THE EARTH FOUNDATION: 

 Woods Hole Oceanographic 
Institution: STE funded research 
to collect and analyze water              
samples for radio‐activity from 
Fukushima in the ocean offshore 
of Central California. Results can 
be viewed on WHOI’s website 
(http://ourradioactiveocean.org/
results.html).  

 SeaPhoto 
App Updated   
for iPhone,     
Developed          
for Android        
Devices  STE 
funded an up‐
dated version to 
this application 
which provides 

access to over 1,650 high quality  
images of over 631 species of marine life of the          
Monterey Bay National Marine Sanctuary, including 
over 130 species with detailed ecological information. 
You can browse by common or scientific name within 
all species at once, or by large functional group (birds, 
marine mammals, fishes, invertebrates, and algae). 
Available in the Apple App Store and Google Play 
Store.   

Corporations getting involved with Save The 
Earth will be supporting research with NOAA 
on our troubled oceans. We also support 
environmental research and education at 

major colleges and universities across the USA.                                                   

Manufacturers of earth friendly products can join the 
team by becoming licensees, using our Save The Earth 
logo and hang tags on their products. The STE hang tag 
lets their customers know that part of the sales go to the 
Save The Earth Foundation for environmental research 
and education.  For more information regarding licensing, 
please contact us at (415) 371-9192 or            
licensing@savetheearth.org  

The Save The Earth Foundation is a 501(c)-3 non-profit organization formed with the specific goal 
of promoting environmental awareness and protections.  To that end, Save the Earth Foundation 
provides funding to colleges and universities to develop and implement environmental studies and 
training to provide our brightest students the tools and skills to confront and solve the myriad of 
environmental problems facing our modern world.  To date, Save the Earth Foundation has funded 
thousands of dollars to programs that educate students about global warming, acid rain, forest 
conservation, and air and water pollution remediation.  Save the Earth Foundation also has devel-
oped educational programs geared toward school age children, to teach them the importance of 
environmental stewardship, and how they, as leaders of tomorrow, can make our world a better 
place, starting today.     
 

For more information about the good works of Save The Earth Foundation, please visit our web-
site. www.SaveTheEarth.org or email neal@savetheearth.org 

Three locations (light blue 
markers) offshore of          
Central California where 
water samples were           
collected for Fukushima 
radionuclide testing (north 
to south): eastern Smooth 
Ridge, Sur Ridge, and    
Davidson Seamount.    
Credit: Woods Hole   
Oceanographic Institution.  

 

Find us on Facebook at  
Save The Earth Foundation 
 
 
Find us on Twitter 
@SaveTheEarth 


